
 1 

 
Michael Buonaguro  
Counsel for VECC 

June 10, 2012 
E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. EB-2011-0354 
 
We are writing with respect to Reply Submissions concerning the Issues List.  We 
recognize that Reply Submissions were due on Friday, June 8, 2012.  We apologize for 
the late filing of these submissions; we would simply like to voice our support for the 
submissions of SEC with respect to issue F2 concerning the ability of the Board to 
recognize the issue of affordability when reviewing the application. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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